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ENNO LANGFELDT – June 27, 2016: 18 years of teaching is over! 
 
Professor Dr. Enno Langfeldt has been retired for many years; wrote meaningful 
articles for our magazine, actively participated in our conferences in Värska and 
reviewed the articles of the authors of our magazine at a good level. 
 
On June 27, 2016, he gave a farewell lecture at the Department of Economics at the 
Kiel University of Applied Sciences and was cordially retired by both students and 
colleagues. 
 
After 20 years of teaching at Kiel University of Applied Sciences, Prof. Dr. Enno 
Langfeldt gave his last lecture before his well-deserved retirement in June this year. The 
theme of the lecture was the current monetary policy of the European Central Bank. 
Prof. Dr. Enno Langfeldt also used the farewell lecture to inform the colleagues and staff 
of the department about his experience of 30 years of teaching. 
 
In general, a trained banker can look back on almost 50 years of experience in the 
business field. After completing his banking internship at Deutsche Bank in Kiel, he also 
studied economics in the capital of Schleswig-Holstein, which he graduated five years 
later. 
 
In the mid-70s, Professor Dr. Enno Langfeldt started working at the Kiel Institute for 
the World Economy - a period in which he supplemented his research in the field of 
monetary policy, economic analysis and forecasting, and the shadow economy. Prof. dr. 
Enno Langfeldt worked at Kiel University of Applied Sciences since 1998. 
 
Prof. Enno Langfeldt also gave an interview in which he talked about excerpts from his 
farewell lecture and the stories and congratulations of his colleagues, as well as the 
cornerstones of his career, also about how he managed to turn his hobby into a profession 
and how the student body has changed during his career. 
 
As a farewell, the President of the Kiel University of Applied Sciences, Professor Dr. 
Udo Beer, presented the economics professor with a Document. 
 
After 30 years as a professor of economics, finance and public administration, Professor 
Dr. Enno Langfeldt took a well-deserved retirement. 
 
The editorial board of our magazine and the organizers of the conference also thank 
Enno for the excellent cooperation and wish him good health, success and happiness in 
his future activities. 
 
Sincerely, on behalf of the Journal and  
the Conference Committee, 

Matti Raudjärv 
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PS: the review was prepared by Matti Raudjärv, based on the sources of professor Dr. 
Enno Langfeldt's colleagues: 
Text: Nicole Bianga, photos: Marius Siedliski ("Farewell to Professor Dr. Enno 
Langfeldt" /published: July 21, 2016/ and "Farewell from the department: Interview with 
Prof. Dr. Enno Langfeldt (copy 2)" /published: December 21.2016/) 
 

* * * 

The prepared overview contains photos of Enno and his colleagues, as well as a few 
photos of Kiel University of Applied Sciences and the Campus (Matti Raudjärv has also 
stayed and worked there many times during his internship and other visits, especially in 
the department of economic studies). 
 


